
 

 

Name change references. 
 
This document confirms that, following the name change of Ipswich Building Society to Suffolk 
Building Society on 9 November 2021, the former name of Ipswich Building Society will continue to 
be used in specific circumstances.  This is due to the development of a new mortgage platform 
launching in 2022, replacing the existing version which, until that time, will remain functional and 
branded as Ipswich Building Society. Please see below details of where you can expect to see Suffolk 
and Ipswich references.  
 
• Suffolk Building Society will be in use across sourcing systems, the Society’s website and 

communications, forms, documents and all external references. 
 

• Ipswich Building Society will be in use for the online case portal, including for existing cases and 
any new cases submitted even after the date of the name change. This includes applications and 
offer documents. 

 
You will see both names during the application process. The ‘broker toolkit’ should have everything 
you need to outline the journey and also to provide an explanation to your client and a letter for your 
compliance with regards to the dual branding that will be evident on applications for a short time.  
Once your clients’ mortgage completes they will be a member of Suffolk Building Society and all 
borrower membership and voting rights will remain unaffected by the name change.  
 
Our legal entity and registration with regulators will remain the same. Legally binding offers will be 
valid as they would be in any other way. 
 
 

Logo identifiers. 
 
Ipswich Building Society    Suffolk Building Society 
 

     
 
 

Contact. 
 
For further information visit www.ipswich-intermediaries.co.uk/suffolk or call us on 0330 123 1073 
(option 1). 


